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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   All LiUNA Laborers 

From:  LiUNA Chicagoland Laborers’ Training & Apprentice Fund 

Date:  June 1, 2020 

Re:  Flagger Training Now Available    

 

The Training Fund is very happy to announce we will be opening our doors to 
provide Flagger Training at our Chicago Facility. The training fund will be taking 
calls beginning today for reserved seating and classes will begin as soon as these 
seats are assigned.  

All CDC, OSHA and Training Fund regulations regarding disinfecting and social 
distancing will be followed. No one will be allowed to enter the building without a 
face mask. No more than eight members will be allowed in a classroom, all 
practicing social distancing. There will not be any access to the building other than 
the assigned classroom through a designated ingress and egress point.  

We are only providing training at our facility due to our concerns for the health and 
safety of our employees.  

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Training Fund at 
630.653.0006 

 


